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to Editor-in-chief w

Dear Editor-in-chief,

Regarding to the submission of our article, is that possible if there's any
changes to the author's name?

The reason for this is that we need to satisfy the requirement of our research

sponsor. Hope to hear from you soon. Thank you.

Regards,
Citra
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Sure, No problem.
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to Editor-in-chief

Thank you for your quick response.

Attached is our article with the edited authors' name. | look forward to hearing
from you soon about the publication.

Thank you.

Regards,
Citra



